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AlwaysLookingAhead

Sharon Ben-David

Beyoncescorched the Grammy Awards stagewearing dress from InbalDror's

Spring201 collection,and Dror alsodesignedone of the dresses forBar

Refaeli'swedding.But Dror doesn't see those at the peaksof her career, and

continues to march forward Sharon Ben-David

Thoughshe'snot yet ,04Inbal

Dror rulesover fashionempire.
Despitethat,she stilllivesin
Ashdod, thecitywhere she was

born,and doesn'tforfeitquality
time withherhusband and two

children.She broke throughonto
theinternationalfashionstage
with dressshe designedforher
2012 collection."It'sgenuine
bestseller,classicwith unique
back.Ithasdelicacyand elegance,
modernitytoo, and women really

loveit.Foreignstarshave bought
thedressand been photographed
init,and begangettingrequests
byemailand on thesocial

networks,"she says.

Dror made her way to thetop

throughher own hard work and

lotsoftalent.Afterstudying
fashionat theShenkar College
ofEngineeringand Designin
TelAviv and graduatingwith

honors,she spentthreeyears

interningatmegadesignerRoberto

Cavalli'sfashionhouse inItaly.
On herreturn home, shedesigned
weddingdressesfrom herparents'
home inAshdod. winninggreat
popularitydue to heruniquestyle.
TodayInbalDror Haute Couture

has 100 employeesinIsraeland
abroad and hercollectionof

eveningand bridaldressesissold

inmore than75 leadingbridal
salonsand boutiquesaround the

world.In .4102VogueFrance

chose Dror as one ofthe



world's10 topfashion

designers.And VogueintheU.S.
selected dressfrom her2015

collectionas one ofthetop15

unconventionalbridallooks.

Inspirationfrom

everything
Dror draws inspirationfor

thevarietyand richnessthat

characterizeherdressesfrom

many sources, includingprevious
centuriesand thehistoryofait
and fashion."I'm inspiredby
everything.Lastyear found

an oldcrown in Parisvintage
market. went back severaltimes

because itwas too expensive.
butfinallydecidedto buyitand

developedan entirecollectionfrom

it,"she says.Two thingsinspired
her2016 collectionofbridal

and eveningdresses:New York

Cityand theworld ofmasculine

fashion.The colorsrangefrom

cream, vanillaand champagne
to coalgray,and theluxurious

fabricsare combined withlaser

cuts and richembroidery,The

dresseshave dreamylookthat
combines classicand modem, but

are stillclearlyweddingdresses.

"My dressesseem traditional,as

weddingdressesare supposedto
be,and are verylightand pleasant
to wear. On theotherhand.there's

somethingpunkinthem, kindof

kick.justlikeme."
Dror iscuirentlyworkingon
sketchesfordressesforBeyonce.
butdoesn'tsee thatas thepinnacle
ofsuccess, "Certainlywas happy
when Beyoncechose one ofmy
dressesfortheGrammys. I'm sure

shehad many offers,and she liked

mine.But peakscan onlybe seen if

you lookback,and never stop.
I'malwaysmovingforward.'"


